Dear members, dear friends of Zimbabwe Netzwerk,
We need your perspectives, your ideas, your courage and your energy, to deliberate together over an existential question:
	Zimbabwe Netzwerk – retirement or rejuvenation???
Many members of ZN have now reached retirement age or are slowly but surely making their way in this direction. This also applies to our longstanding managing director, Christoph Beninde.  It is high time that we think about the future of the Netzwerk!
We would like to discuss the following with you:

· What would we miss should the Zimbabwe Netzwerk “go into retirement”?

· Which aspects of Zimbabwe Netzwerk’s work are important and should definitely be continued with?
· Which kind of activities do we enjoy and what do we miss (e.g. fresh ideas, young active members)

· What would we like to pass on to the next generation if possible, and to whom?

Where and when: immediately after our next seminar on ‚Youth‘, that is taking place on the 13th and 14th of April, 2018 at the Arbeitnehmer-Zentrum Königswinter AZK (Johannes-Albers-Allee 3). On the 14th we will start into our future with a joint dinner at 18:00 and reflect, discuss and plan together until Sunday, 15/4/ lunchtime.

Who would like to take part and/or has ideas whom we could also invite? 
We need good ideas, we need You!!!



Facilitation: Roland Fett

Registration as soon as possible with: Christoph Beninde,
info@zimbabwe-netzwerk.de  oder Christoph.Beninde@welthaus.de
Costs (Board and Lodging):

Future workshop only: members/non-members 50 €, (reduced 35 €).
Seminar and future workshop: members/non-members  85 € (reduced 60 €).
Extra costs for single room per night: 15 €.
